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I am very pleased to write a letter of reference on behalf of Ganna Tron, who was a Master‘s graduate from Zaporizhzhya National University, specialty „Journalism“, 2013. I‘ve been working at this university till 2018, but I have changed my job. Now I am a Professor of Department of Journalism and New Media, Institute of Journalism, Borys Grinchenko Kyiv University.
[bookmark: _GoBack]During her studies for a Master‘s degree, Ganna showed brilliant research skills, purposefulness, diligence, and excellent communicative qualities. She has excellent grades in her diploma, thorough knowledge and the desire to work hard, to develop herself professionally and personally. When studying my discipline „Theory and History of Social Communications“, she showed a thoughtful and creative approach to all tasks, deeply penetrating the essence of problems and offering innovative solutions. One cannot deny that she has strong networking skills and empathy. Ganna demonstrated a good teamwork in group assignments and emotional intelligence.
Ganna had a special research interest in spreading media education to young people and the older generation, which is extremely relevant in the modern world and in Ukraine in particular.
She is open to the world, keenly interested in the culture of other nations, and ready to adopt and implement the valuable cultural and educational experience of the advanced countries of the world.
English is not the first language of Ganna, but I consider her ability to read, write, speak and comprehend English adequate for the programme she applies for.
It would be unfair not to mention that fact that Ganna has already had one Master‘s degree in Journalism and she is about to obtain another one in Management of Education. There are scenarios where getting more than one post-graduate degree makes sense. Her multiple degrees work in tandem with academic and professional interests. Following what does she do in her professional life, I am very impressed with her performance in formal and nonformal education.
She is always keeping me up to date on her latest projects, volunteering and studying abroad. As far as I informed, currently she is working on a website about international opportunities for Ukrainian students. Speaking about her leadership skills, I am then convinced Ganna inspires others by current activities to dream, learn, do more and, therefore, become more.
Therefore, I strongly recommend Ganna Tron for the Chevening Scholarship. She is a capable and worthy representative of Ukrainian students.

